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UK Power Networks 
(Operations) Limited 

31st March 2021 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
Update: Installation of electricity cables (HS2-EW-UT-Ph1-Ar-So-S1-UT-18-20/03/2021_02) 
 
 
Our notification in December 2020 advised that works would be ongoing during January to June 
2021. You can find our previous notification below: 

Electricity cable installation - Canterbury Road notification, 15 January 2021 to June 2021. 

Works are required for reinstatement of a cable trench on Rudolph Road, Kilburn Park Road and 

Carlton Vale during the weekends below. Works are due to commence on the 6th of April and 

works are planned to reinstate the trench evacuated during the previous week between the hours 

of 8am and 1pm on the Saturdays noted below. Dependent on works progress we may not utilize 

all the weekends noted. The area will be fenced off and acoustic barriers will be installed to limit 

noise impacts. Works will be undertaken on the following dates: 

 

Saturday (10/04/21, 17/04/21, 24/04/21 & 01/05/21) 

 

 Tarmac cable trench 

 
The work, in partnership with our contractor Modus Utilities, is needed to provide a new electricity 
connection for the HS2 Project. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused and will make every effort to minimise any impact on 
your community. In the event of any difficulties, please contact Modus Utilities Project Manager, 
Craig Sheehy, on 07850 320536. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Bill Glen-Martin 
Project Manager 
Major Connections 
UK Power Networks

https://url6.mailanyone.net/v1/?m=1l2G8u-0003gG-5X&i=57e1b682&c=yuZ4HXZVXkzNHT6TM08lw3YrN79PbM7o5gxhnj_KWusbpIvUm-oMOhhH-6c7SOfmHFAxmrH2t2XeDPzGECcK5_MKrLvO12aZEfA2sy_x26nVlahzrXs2j3AtB9Uu54g18ekdMok06UjtHmr8m3zCj-D1IqO1o-VXuOnZMhZHj6crm64rUnjr0k1vwTx5tyjKOigRPFfvcuEAuxDzz8wGydUYONKkvdnB_X2f0fJ-qvfQesCQG5oPLszXAPZDt6LKJzBGiECSdbo0IVPf2BxnTNAJyNXowJ5RVJTALB-IzGpQePRKU8vXBSuAtFuelt8k-sTtskSf1Et01kFguubn7ymrU-5X1rUj_r0Qmey6J5ynPInKyvPudoTZcWHqdauL70pKe8HqWSxdDfQ8w1DPky8QSHiSx_rwKG7d22AYJ_so5IhQCl2CbmXeti_z_MAg1k_fRz8pGRJvuoZ27J_UiXQjCVxtlw1fwMFkmdEWXdHQzfsFNJMnp-F-H2G7JDEpNIA_ILpwaBcTpnAwukOZeMGGvPA1h6oS6J4g6-Mi8fKW0FVk1ME1sMDQ192IrGNiCOuENF2n3Hff-jTIomKt5UM2mLFcQD46_LOIfI8DlNDfjd3IM57H3sNiLdsd0WFb1OQA-B1G7gfEZNts6uEbOUXQRLglMQAgQphROp26lYfsIahkyForAmoFPDl9wlcinCNxjtpfu7dz2okBE9DqzW7n2gYpkHyDg6AOknon9PgqNNYVlzZZNpElEJ4RGtbkKQa1EUkGx-NlnDhC0n2PInxhmx9J6ltRjo4HTbUAh80


 

 
Weekend works for reinstatement of trench (in purple line) on Rudolph Road, 

Kilburn Park Road and Carlton Vale (Westminster City Council) 

Central Point:  51°31'56.76"N, 0°11'33.72"W 


